
Thank you
I would like to take the time to thank you all for attending 
my senior recital. Thank you my horn professors Dr. Tina Su, 
Josh Johnson, and Peter Kortenkamp who have pushed 
and inspired me over the last four years. I would like to 

thank all of my music professors and former music teachers 
for giving me several life changing music experiences. I 

would like to thank my colleagues in the school of music. It 
has been an honor to play with each of you. Finally, I 

would like to thank my family and friends. I would not be 
able to be where I am without your support.


Upcoming Events
Student Senior Recital: James Mons

March 31st, 6:00 PM
Davis Hall, GBPAC


Spotlight Series:Wind Ensemble
April 11th, 7:30 PM
Great Hall, GBPAC

UNI Horn Choir Day
April 29th

Davis Hall, GBPAC

_________________________________________________________

In consideration of the performers and other members of the audience, 
please enter or leave a performance at the end of a composition. 
Cameras and recording equipment are not permitted. Please turn off all 
electronic devices, and be sure that all emergency contact cell phones 
and pagers are set to silent or vibrate. 





Ryan Gruman, 
Horn


with 
Dr. Robin Guy, piano


In partial fulfillment of the requirement
for the B.M. degree in Music Education

Tuesday, March 28th, 2023 6:00 p.m.                            	    	            Davis Hall, GBPAC




Program

Hunter’s Moon (1942).…………………………………Gilbert Winter

(1909-1969)


Sonata For Horn and Piano (1939)………………Bernhard Heiden

(1910-2000)


I. Moderato

II. Tempo di minuetto

III. Rondo: Allegretto


INTERMISSION

Tanguito (2002)…………………………………………Dante Yenque

 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	   (B. 1964)


Nocturno, Op.7 (1904)…………………………………….Franz Strauss

(1822-1905)


About the Artist
Ryan Gruman is a senior majoring in Instrumental/General 

Music Education. Over the last four years Ryan has 
performed with several ensembles including the Wind 

Ensemble, Northern Iowa Symphony Orchestra, Symphonic 
Band, Panther Marching, Horn Choir, Pit Orchestra, and 

Pep Band. 


Highlights of his music experiences at UNI include traveling 
to Central Europe with the Wind Ensemble last spring, 

serving as the Drum Major for the Panther Marching Band 
the last two seasons, performing Igor Stravinsky’s Firebird 
Suite, Paul Hindemith’s Symphonic Metamorphosis, and 
playing the carillon during homecoming week last fall.


In addition, Ryan is active in student organizations by 
currently serving as the Vice-President for the Guild of the 

Carillonneurs and the Deputy Grand Knight for the UNI 
Knights of Columbus College Council. He also serves as the 

Instructor of Horn for the UNI Community Music School.


Outside of music, Ryan enjoys spending time with friends, 
taking long walks around campus, being outdoors, being 

physically active, and attending bible studies. He loves 
growing in faith at St. Stephen’s the Witness Catholic 
Student Center and being a part of its life-changing 

community.


